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Congratulations to our stars of the week 

Class 1:    Rupert & Lilly-Mae  Class 2:   Lucy & Daniel  Headteacher’s Award: Oscar 

W/C 9th March 2020            

Mon 9th    

Tues 10th 1.00-3.00 Lancashire Fire & Rescue Yr 1 & 2   Yr 5 & 6 

  3.30  After School Clubs  Dodgeball & Football—minibus will run at 4.30pm 

Wed 11th  10.30am  Whole School Swimming    

Thurs 12th 3.30  No After School Clubs Today due to Parents Evening. Minibus will run at 
3.30pm 

Fri 13th  3.10  Celebration Assembly 

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

Diary Dates 

16th March 3.45  1st Holy Communion preparation lesson at church 

27th March  8.50  Mass at church, please meet at church at 8.50am 

30th March   Non-Uniform Day in exchange for Easter Eggs for the Easter Bingo 

1st April  9.00  Reception Eye sight screening in School 

2nd April   Easter Bingo 

3rd April  1.30  School closes for the Easter Holidays 

27th April 1.00  Yr R & Yr 6 School Nurse Heights & Weights Survey 

8th May    MAY DAY SCHOOL CLOSURE FOR VE CELEBRATIONS 

W/C 11th May   SATS Week 

14th May   Chippy Day 

21st May   Yr 5 & 6 Ladyewell Pilgrimage  

 

Happy Birthday to Mrs Davis whose birthday is tomorrow 7th March. 

 

Roots to Branches Forest School 

The pre-school sessions start again at school  on Tuesday 3rd March 1.30-3.00, all parents and children 0-4 years 
very welcome to attend. A charge of £1 per family helps towards the cost of the refreshments provided. 

Easter Bingo 

The Friends Easter Bingo will take place on the evening of Thursday 2nd April, more details nearer the time. Non-
Uniform Day in exchange for Easter Eggs will take place on Monday 30th March. 

Human Relationship & Sex Education (HRSE) Policy 

Please find attached our revised HRSE Policy which has recently been reviewed by the Governors Curriculum 
Committee. We invite you to have a look at this policy and please let us know any views or thoughts before the 
end of term to be considered by the Governors in the Summer term. Thank you. 

Multiplication Tables Check for Year 4 Parents Only 

Please find attached an information leaflet for the parents of Year 4 children regarding the Multiplication Tables 
Check which the children will take in June. Thank you. 

After School Club  

There will be no after school club on Thursday 12th March due to Parents Evening. The minibus will run at 
3.30pm. 

Minibus Drivers 

If you are fortunate to have passed your driving test before the 1st January 1997 and have a D1 category on your 
driving licence and you would like to help school by driving the school minibus, please let us know. There will be 
training on Monday 1st June and we would appreciate any help from volunteers. School is very reliant on the mini-
bus and without volunteers and staff helping us we would really struggle to offer this service. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

